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***ADVISORY*** 
Iturup Island Pink & Chum Salmon Fishery 

Update to Fishery Assessment  

In accordance with Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) Fishery Certification Requirements, stakeholders and interested parties are informed that there 
is available an updated timeline for the fishery currently under assessment. The updated timeline may be found on the MSC website at www.msc.org.  

The fishery assessment timeline is updated to account for: 

1. Delayed Onsite visit due to logistical issues. SCS invites participants to attend the site visit which has been re-scheduled for October 21st and 25th, 
in Yuzhno-Sakhalinsk and Iturup Island, Russia. All members of the team are available to meet with stakeholders in person or remotely. If the 
site visit date changes, registered stakeholders will be informed.  
Any parties (individuals or organizations) interested in providing input at the on-site meetings or via email, and/or in being directly informed of 
future stakeholder announcements, please contact SCS at SOliver@scsglobalservices.com with:  

• your name and contact details;  
• your association with the fishery; and  
• the issues you would like to discuss (in order for us to arrange appropriate representation).   

 
Comments and inquiries regarding fisheries assessments may be directed to: 
 
Gabriela Anhalzer 
SCS Global Services, Inc. 
Email at: ganhalzer@scsglobalservices.com  
 
 
 
 

2000 Powell Street. Ste. 600 
Emeryville, CA 94608 USA 
Main +1.510.452.8000 
Fax    +1.510.452.6884 
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